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     ‘Jesus holds us in the palm of his hand.’      

 

Thursday 9th April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you are all safe and well.  We will be aiming to get a newsletter to you towards the end of the holidays.  It will have 
important information about activities on the school website.  School Comms and the school's website will be our main way to 
keep in touch with you. 
 
There is some information which you or your friends or family may find useful, that is about food banks.  It is: 
 

Salma Food Bank based in Smethwick are delivering food parcels to families who are 
unable to access shops due to the current health crisis. 
  
They can be contacted on 07767164246 

  
Kind regards 
 
Stay safe and well.  Sending you Easter blessings and prayers. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Downes 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Downes 
Principal 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=catholic+archdiocese+of+birmingham&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://catholicdirectory.org/Catholic_Information.asp?ID%3D871&ei=8G4vVdyoFsXjaKWigKgP&bvm=bv.91071109,d.d2s&psig=AFQjCNHIIah7paYS8RgFVvj_RARtwacgEA&ust=1429258343637434
http://www.st-francisxavier.sandwell.sch.uk/

